
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Special Meeting Minutes - Fri/Sat 26/27Aug2022

Dan Muller, PCRC Director, called the Special Meetings to order at Country Lodge Inn
Harmony MN.

***
Everyone should be aware that we heard that James Parnham passed away May 6th.  Later we
found out that he had left his two bikes to the Pioneer Chapter Riders Club.  They were titled in
Oregon so we have transferred the titles to Doug Bruns so there are MN titles on the bikes.  We
have the bikes at The Shed in Farmington MN.  A 2000 White Deadwood and a 2010 Vegas
Jackpot Extreme Graphics with custom factory paint and accessories and other accessories James
had added.

The special meetings were held so decisions could be made on how to handle this.  It was
decided to sell the bikes and give members the option to buy first before going public.

A motion was made to set a minimum price on each motorcycle at $5000. Motion passed
unanimously.

A motion was made to accept bids in $100 minimum increments over previous bids. Motion
passed unanimously.

A motion was made to accept bids until 23:59 September 30, 2022. Motion passed unanimously.

If you are interested in either of these bikes you can contact Dan Muller at 612-207-1175 or via
e-mail at stonegate991@gmail.com.  He can provide you with pictures of the bikes.

***

PCRC RIDE to WATERTOWN SD has been Rescheduled.  Our plan is to go see John
Strandell’s New Museum Garage Sept 17-18.  We will leave the Shed about 7 am on Saturday
Sept 17th so as to arrive in Watertown about 1-2 pm.  It’s about 220 miles total.  We’ll stop at
the Kwik Trip in Glencoe just off of MN 212 for gas and some will join us there about 8:15.
Watch for it on the right side coming into Glencoe from the east.  Then MN 22 to MN 7 to Lake
Lillian for a break about 9;30, then to Montevideo for a break and gas about 11:00. Lunch at
MacDonalds or Burger King.  Then 212 to Watertown arriving about 1-2 pm.  The Watertown
Super 8, 605-882-1900, is south of 212 on 81 a short distance.  There is construction on 212 in
Watertown. The Marathon Gas Station just west of the Ford Dealer in the east end of the 212
construction has Non-Ethanol Premium.

- Next Year’s Rally - 2023 - 24th Annual PCRC Rally - Aug23-27 - at The Country Lodge Inn
- 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939 - 507-886-2515

The October Meeting will be 09Oct2022.  It will be held at 1 pm at The Shed - in the JTN
Communications Bldg - 5465 212St W Farmington MN - (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob
Road) - Go around to the west side (Pilot Knob Rd side) to The Shed.  We will hold a Zoom


